From: proposal@aaace.org
Date: Jun 16 2017
Subject: AAACE 2017 Conference
Dear Yuewei Shi, 

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the 66th Annual AAACE conference in Memphis, Tennessee from October 31 to November 3, 2017 has been accepted. We appreciate your desire to add your voice to the chorus of adult educators through this opportunity. Your session will be one of 185 concurrent or shared concurrent sessions, 45 roundtables, and 18 poster sessions from presenters from a wide variety of adult and continuing education areas. 

You must confirm that you are still able to present at the conference by Monday, June 26. To do so, please complete the form at: http://tinyurl.com/y84nuzpj. You will be asked to submit your Proposal ID, which is listed with your presentation's title at the bottom of this message. 

Once we have received your acceptance, we will begin scheduling your session. If you have questions about your acceptance, please contact proposal@aaace.org. 
For information about the conference, please visit http://www.aaace.org/page/2017ConferenceRegist. For questions about the conference, please contact office@aaace.org. 

Important Reminders: Presenters must be registered by the Early Bird deadline of September 15 to be included in the program. Presenters will receive their scheduled date and time of their session(s) prior to the Early Bird deadline. 

Thank you again and see you in Memphis! 

AAACE Conference Program Committee - 2017 

Presentation: A New Start of Language Journey：Church-Based ESL Programs for Local Internationals 
Proposal ID: 730-34274 

